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From: Manny Agu
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] water shut off list for 2024
Date: Thursday, October 17, 2024 1:25:59 PM

Hey my name is Emmanuel Agu and I am requesting water shut off lists for the towns in
Erie county like Amherst, Tonawanda, Cheektowaga etc. I understand that buffalo does not
have water shut offs due to the pandemic.  I am requesting this list for a project that I am
working on for my business.  In addition, can I have the list in excell format and can it be
attached as a pdf to my email.  Thank you for hearing me out and I would be so appreciative if
you can make this happen for me.  Thank You 
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